
My name is Chad Tucker and I am an avid deer hunter from Burleigh County. I am writing to 
voice my opposition to SB2137. The North Dakota Game and Fish Department has a staff of 
expert biologists that use the best available science to manage and protect our wildlife, not 
only for today but for future generations. The long-term effects of CWD on North Dakota’s 
deer herd is uncertain, lets not chance it because “Bubba” wants to shoot a deer off his 
corn pile. 


